
 
School  Hours &  

Contact   Numbers 

Grades K-5   8:10- 2:35 

Grades 6-8   8:10: 2:40 

846-6280 or 899-1417 

Applegate School 

April 2013 

Cougar  Tails 

Applegate’s 

April Calender 

 

April 5—Movie Night 

April 10  Spelling Bee @     
  DO 

 4/5 @ GPPAC 
 for Get Ameri
 ca Singing 

April 11 Scull/Montano 
 go to Crater 
 Lake  

 Smokey the 
 Bear visits K/1 

April 12  Honor Society 
 Induction @ 
 2:00 

April 18  Grades 2/3 will 
  go to Wildlife 
  Images 

April 19  Grades 4/5 will 
  go to Table 
  Rock 

April 27  Elementary 
  Battle of the 
  Books 

 

 

 

PBIS CELEBRATION, JUNE 4TH 
 

Students must meet the following expectations to be in-
vited to Applegate’s School-Wide Cougar Pride Party at 
the end of trimester: 

All K – 5 students must have 3’s or above on the behav-
ior portion of the report card for the current tri-
mester. 

4-8 grade students must have less than 2 Focus Room 
Referrals. 

Students must maintain a 92% attendance average.  (1-
8, no more than 5 absences for trimester.  For Kinder this equals 3 
days).  4 Tardies equal 1 absence for all grades. 

Students must be in good standing at the library.   

Students may have no office referrals for the tri-
mester. 

Students may have no suspensions off the bus for the 
trimester. 

3rd-5th grades only must have at least 80% of their AR/
Reading goal for the trimester. 

 

If you would like the entire version of the Student Ex-
pectations please call or email the office and we will send 
it home with your student. 



     Cougar Growls 

Students, parents, staff and community will be able to send in an announce-

ment to be mentioned during the Friday morning announcements. These will 
be called Cougar Growls and they will cost $1.00 per growl.  Examples of 
Cougar Growls are Happy Birthday, Happy Valentine’s Day or even an I Love 
You from mom. The money raised from this will go into our STUDENT 
BODY FUND and used towards playground equipment, all school presenta-
tions, classroom supplies, etc……………… 

If  you are interested please fill out the from below and turn it in to the of-
fice by Thursday afternoon with your $1.00 so it can be presented the fol-
lowing Friday morning. 

     Cougar Growl 

To:_________________________ 

Announcement__________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________ 

From:_____________________________________ 

Paid___________ 



 We would like your help—students have been bringing 
glass containers to school.  For their safety we need to find 

another way if possible for them to transport food items or 
drinks.    If we all could be aware of this it would definitely 
help with any accidents that could occur.  

Thank You! 

Please check into our office before entering any area of the school. 
For the protection and security of our students, we must know 
who is on our campus.  We are requiring you to wear a visitors 
badge from our office.   

Spring is in the air!  This is a reminder for parents and students about summer clothing.  Stu-
dents in Kindergarten thru 5th grade are not allowed to wear flip-flops to school.  For 
their safety, it is best to have sandals with straps closures and closed toes if possible.  Students 
in all grades there will be no backless or spaghetti strapped tops for girls, and shorts need to be 
fingertip length or longer.  Baggy pants are an issue also, once again no undergarments should 
be showing.  


